
Senate Majority Office

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
May 17, 2023

Press Contact:
Tess Seger, Tess.Seger@oregonlegislature.gov

Strong Revenue Forecast Opens Door for Opportunity in Oregon
Statement from Senate Majority Leader Kate Lieber on June 2023 Revenue Forecast

SALEM, Ore - Today, the Office of Economic Analysis’ June 2023 Revenue Forecast indicated
that Oregon’s economy and state revenue are growing at a strong rate. Senate Majority
Leader Kate Lieber (D – Beaverton & SW Portland) released the following statement in
response:

“Our economy and state revenue are growing because Oregonians are working hard, but too
many families are still feeling the squeeze.

Oregonians are clear: they want their legislature to be hard at work, making smart investments
to solve our most urgent challenges. We must prioritize ending the homelessness crisis,
reducing barriers to health care, improving our schools, and making our streets safer in every
corner of the state.

This is an incredible opportunity, but if we’re going to take advantage of it, be responsible
stewards of our tax dollars, and deliver the solutions Oregonians are counting on, every
lawmaker needs to be doing their job.”
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